
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 20, 2024 

Dear PEBP participant, 

In 2024, Carson Tahoe Health notified PEBP members that their contract with United 
Healthcare was due to expire on May 31, 2025, and that they would not be renewing that 
contract. This means Carson Tahoe Health and its affiliated providers would no longer be 
an in-network provider.   

On April 15, 2025, PEBP received confirmation via email that Carson Tahoe Health had 
executed an agreement to extend the contract with United Healthcare until December 31, 
2025. More information is available at the link below. 

United Membership Update 

We will provide updates as more information becomes available. 

 

Sincerely,  

Public Employees’ Benefits Program 

CELESTENA GLOVER 
Executive Officer 

STATE OF NEVADA 

PUBLIC EMPLOYEES’ BENEFITS PROGRAM 
3427 Goni Road, Suite 109 | Carson City, Nevada 89706 

 Telephone 775-684-7000 | 702-486-3100 | 1-800-326-5496 
https://pebp.nv.gov 

JOE LOMBARDO 
Governor 

JOY GRIMMER 
Board Chair 

https://www.carsontahoe.com/unitedmembershipupdate.html?language=en

